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Champions Crowned in Beloit  

Congratulations  

State Doubles Champions  

Gunnar David and Randy Rein 

********************  

Deansville #1  

Class A Club Team Champions  

Bill Dahmen, Glenn Bogenschneider,  

John Meyer, Leo Richtor 

 

 

2016 Team World Champions  
Missouri #1  

Rich Altis, Mick Gillette, Greg Craven, 
Steven Johnson 

******************************  

2016 Team World Runners Up  
Wisconsin #1  

Penny Steinke, Jim Bilderback, 

(Earl Paulson, TD), Larry Grabowski, 
Randy Rein 
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NHPA GAME -RELATED SALES  
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608-365-9901 epauls@live.com 

NHPA Staff  

NHPA SITE:  http://horseshoepitching.com 
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WHPA SITE:  http://whpahorseshoes.com 

Webmaster: Dave Volz    davevolz@hotmail.com 

WHPA BULLETIN (YAHOO! News Group)  

http://sports.groups.yahoo.com/group/whpa_bulletin 

Administrator: Pam Aiken     pamaiken@gmail.com 
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Behind the Mask  

 With NHPA  
Chaplain  

Ken Heinritz  

Our President  

Gary Volz  

 We have just wrapped up another successful series of tournaments held 

in Beloit at Telfer Park. I had the privilege of helping with Club Team, Team 

World, and State Doubles tournaments.  Thank you to everyone who helps 

to put on these great events and especially the Beloit Horseshoe Club. The 

amount of work they do each year hosting those tournaments is amazing. If 

you have never made it to any of these events in the past you owe it to 

yourself to attend.  The summer season is now upon us and we can look for-

ward to tournaments almost every weekend.  Hope to see you all on the 

courts. Reminder, the Each One Reach One contest is going with details on 

page 4. Letõs try to recruit as many new or former members as possible.  

 With fathers day coming up it reminds me of my horseshoe hero. To me, 

my dad was the greatest pitcher I have ever known. All I wanted was to 

someday be as good as him. I am not sure that will ever happen but now I 

realize the lessons he taught me were not how to throw but how to be a 

good sport, have fun, and encourage others. I think everyone has someone 

who got them started in the sport and encouraged them along the way. 

Hopefully we can all think about passing that on. To my dad and all the oth-

ers who have been mentors, thank you.  

  York, Monroe, Hibbing, Ardmore, Bakersfield & 

even Eau Claire are just a few of the World Tourna-

ment cities Ernie has traveled to over the years.  After 

23 years of serving the NHPA as photographer, Ernie 

Bowdell has decided to call it quits.  òToo much for one 

man to handleó  Ernie states at the recent Team World 

event held in Beloit.  òBut I was really hoping to reach 

25.ó  Since 1994, Ernie has been a fixture for the dura-

tion of the World Tournament.   

    How many of us have pictures that were taken by 

this professional?  Sending a note of gratitude should be 

the requirement of every WHPA member.  Letõs show our appreciation to 

this faithful servant of the NHPA.  His email address is: erniebowd-

ell@yahoo.com or write him at: P.O. Box 37616, Phoenix, AZ. 85069   

THANK YOU Ernie for your years of service!! 
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